
 
 
 

 

LOST LAKE UTILITY DISTRICT – Water & Sewer Management 

 
If a contractor has been hired, confirm 
that the contractor notified JULIE.  Do not 
allow work to begin if the underground utility 
lines are not marked.  A contractor should 
never tell you that there is no need to 
contact JULIE for a digging project. 
 
Confirm that all lines have been marked 
and consider moving the location of your 
project if it is near utility line markings. 
Call 811 or 800-892-0123 before you dig! 
(excerpted from JULIE, INC) 
 

LLUD.ORG 
Check out the LLUD website for valuable 
information and news!  Shown below are a 
few screen shots of some of the great 
information contained on this website!  
 

 

  

 

 LLUD ADDRESS, PHONE & EMAIL ADDRESS 
Contact us: llud2007@outlook.com 
Phone:  815-652-3494 
213 Deer Paint Dr 
Dixon IL 61021 
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LLUD – BRINGING YOU UP TO DATE 
ON YOUR UTILITY DISTRICT NEWS 

 
BEEH Engineering – For many years, the 
LLUD has used the services of Norm Beeh 
of Beeh Engineering when major projects 
are being planned.  From start to finish, 
Beeh Engineering was an integral part of 
completing these capital projects on time 
and in a fiscally responsible manner.  It has 
come to that time in his life that Norm has 
decided it was time to retire.  In anticipation 
of his retirement, and knowing the services 
the LLUD needed, Norm researched 
engineering firms to find the best fit for us.  
Norm recommended Chastain and 
Associates Engineering firm.  Chastain 
Engineering is a firm that concentrates on 
utilities of less than 5,000 customers 
throughout the Midwest.  Chastain does 
have a Rockford office which is very helpful 
to the LLUD.  Curtis Cook of Chastain 
Engineering met with members of the LLUD 
The LLUD feels Chastain Engineering is a 
good fit for our utility and is considering 
using the services of this firm.  We thank 
Norm Beeh for his many years of service 
and helping with this time of transition from 
one engineering firm to another. 
 

 
 
PROTECT YOURSELF AND YOUR 
FAMILY–CALL JULIE BEFORE YOU DIG!! 
In observance of National Safe Digging 
Month in April, JULIE recently announced 
results from a national survey conducted by 
the Common Ground Alliance.  Nearly 40 
percent of homeowners who plan to dig 
this year for projects like planting a tree or 
shrub, installing a fence or mailbox, or 
building a deck, pond or patio and other DIY 
projects will put themselves, their families 
and their communities at risk by not 
submitting a locate request at least two 
business days beforehand. 
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